

East High Boys Rugby Football Club

January, 2020

Dear East High Rugby Parents and Valued Supporters,

In preparation for East High Rugby's upcoming 2020 season, our 32nd season, we are looking for donors (individuals or businesses) that are interested in supporting our rugby club. Our goal is to raise \$12,000 for the 2020 season. We will use the money to supplement player fees and to cover costs for team expenses such as uniforms, scholarships, field fees, trainer expenses, travel expenses and more.

Because it is a club sport, East High Rugby is funded without help from the schools. In fact, the club's entire budget for equipment and supplies comes from product sales, fundraisers, donations and sponsorships. We intentionally keep our player fees low to maximize player participation in the club. This is one of the keys to our success.

We welcome financial help from you. As a former player, a current or former parent, or a friend of East High Rugby, you are part of our strongest support group. You understand better than anyone the value the East High Rugby program delivers to its young players. One hundred percent of all donations go directly to support the program.

Please consider making a personal donation to East High Rugby. Any amount is greatly appreciated and **all donations are 100% tax deductible**. Checks should be written directly to "East High Rugby". You can also donate via our Venmo account @east-high-rugby. We hope you understand the importance of any contribution you make to the team!

Mail your check to East High Boys Rugby Club c/o Margaret Berzins 690 Lafayette St. Denver, CO 80218.

Additionally, you can help us identify and contact businesses or individuals who might be interested in sponsoring East High Rugby. We are happy to make the contact or support you with materials if you prefer to make the contact.

We will be working towards another State Championship win in 2020! The boys, coaching staff and parents of East High Rugby Football Club appreciate your support. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best Regards,

Bill Baer Head Coach, General Manager 303-601-4368 billbaer@centurylink.net Mark and Margaret Berzins Sponsorship Chairs 303-810-4185 margi520@aol.com